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NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS, ENGINEERS, AND PLANNERS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City of Oklahoma City has a certain Capital
Improvement project that requires the services of a consulting firm.

In order to be considered, the Consultant must comply with the Resolution establishing
procedure for “Selection of Architects, Engineers, and Planners” adopted by the City Council on
November 18, 1986, a copy of which may be obtained at
https://www.okc.gov/departments/public-works/engineer-architect-resources/notice-to-a-¢

or from the office of the Public Works Department Director.

The Project is as follows: AT-0055, Terminal Building and FAA Building Replacement of
Mechanical and Plumbing Systems at Wiley Post Airport.

Scope of Work: This project will be broken into two separate construction bid packages; one for
the Terminal Building and one for the FAA Building. The selected team will design
replacements of the heating and cooling systems and related plumbing for both buildings. This
project will be funded through the Oklahoma City Airport Trust Capital Improvement Budget.

Estimated Construction Cost  $1,000,000

A part of your Letter of Interest, please provide your understanding of the project and your
expertise and experience on similar projects.

Refer to the basic contract located on http://okc.gov/departments/public-works/engineer-
architect-resources/notice-to-a-e . All contracts with the City or its related Trusts use this
contract. Please review the contract to ensure insurance and indemnity requirements will be met.

Please include a 254 Form with your Letter of Interest.

Time Schedule for the above project: Preliminary Report required within forty-five (45) days and
Final Plans and Specifications in forty-five (45) days of the issuance of the Work Orders for any
individual project. Last date for submitting Letter of Interest (two copies of letter and all
attachments and an electronic copy) to the Public Works Department Director, 420 W. Main
Street, Suite 700, Oklahoma City, OK  73102: prior to 5:00 p.m. June 20, 2018. Emailed
submittals are not being accepted at this time.

Eric J. Wenger, P.E., Direétor
Public Works/City Engineer




MEMORANDUM

The City of

OKLAHOMA CITY

TO: Frances Kersey
City Clerk
FROM: Eric J. Wenger, P.E., Director
Public Works/City Engineer
DATE: May 30, 2018

SUBJECT: Notice to Architects, Engineers, and Planners re-advertisement for AT-00535,
Terminal Building and FAA Building Replacement of Mechanical and Plumbing
Systems at Wiley Post Airport.

It is requested the attached Notice to Architects, Engineers and Planners be advertised in the
“Journal Record” on June 6, 2018. Please contact Angee Wagner at x2034 if you have questions
or need additional information.

Attachment

pc: Angee Wagner, Public Works Department w/Attachment
Shannon Cox, Public Works Department w/Attachment
Mark Kranenburg, Department of Airports w/Attachment




